
11th October  2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are writing to clarify school jumpers with everyone as we approach half term . In order to support uniform cost we have
said that  students can wear  a plain v-neck knitted jumper as an alternative to the Atlantic logo v neck jumper.  Please do
not purchase sweatshirt  style jumpers. We are reminding you now before you purchase a jumper which is compulsory from
October ½ term to Easter (Unless communicated otherwise i.e. an unseasonably warm day).

A link to our policy can be found here.
We appreciate your support in ensuring your child wears appropriate uniform and in the appropriate manner.  Should you
require additional advice and guidance with uniform, please use the contact forms on the website which will be forwarded
to the Head of Year.

Yours faithfully

S Hendri�                                                  A Winsboroug�                                    T Boar�                                                     D Detteric�

Mrs S Hendrie Ms A Winsborough Miss T Board Ms D Detterick
Assistant Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

Head of Church Ope                   Head of Chesil Cove Head of Castle Cove

https://atlantic.academies.aspirationsacademies.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/11/2022/07/Atlantic-Academy-Portland-Uniform-and-Equipment-Policy-all-Years-2022_23.pdf
http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/about-us/contact-forms/

